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12th November 2018/163 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
This week 
 
I hope you have all had a wonderful break. 
SHINE will return this ​ Saturday 17th November. 
We will be continuing with the theme ​‘Aspirations’ ​and inviting some exciting guests to speak to the children in the 
upcoming weeks. 
 
Coffee Morning 

 
The parents and carers coffee morning will be on Saturday 1st December we look forward to seeing you there where 
we will be able to discuss the many excellent things taking place at SHINE, which aids your child's progression. 
 
Upcoming Theatre trip 
 
We are delighted to announce we have a trip planned to go and watch ​‘The Gingerbread Man’​​ performed at the 
Jackson Lane theatre in Highgate on the​ 8th December​​. Please note that this is a rewards trip for students who have 
excellent attendance and or gold rewards for their work and behaviour at shine. So students are encouraged to work 
hard this term so that they can go on the trip. More details to follow soon. 
 
Reminder 
Please arrive at​ 9:50am for registration. Lessons will begin at 10:00am​​. School ends at​ 2:50pm 
If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the SHINE team on 0207 607 2575 
  
Kind regards 
  
Eunice Burlingham 
(Shine Project Manager) 

 

Headteacher: Lynne Gavin NPQH, MA, B.Ed (Hons) 
 

 


